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Please consider this my letter of response to the proposed 'neighbourhood restaurant' use per council's 
directive. 
  
I support the new use, with one particular exception, that being the proposed rule: 
  
"Facades facing a residential district or abutting a lane separating the parcel from a residential district must not have any 
openings, except emergency exits, loading bay doors or non-opening windows" (emphasis mine) 
  
My concern is that there is clearly a loophole within the rule that exempts one from the rule, which is 
counter-productive to the reason for the rule being necessary in the first place. In my view, the rule 
should be non-negotiable: NO OPENINGS OF ANY SORT on a facade that faces a residential district, 
period. Another concern related to this is that the new use makes no mention of the rear of the 
building's orientation relative the adjacent (residential or otherwise) properties, and thus, where is the 
'rear door'? I.E. where is the interface between the two, and how might it affect adjacent neighbours?  
  
Should you be interested in an example of why it is necessary to require this to be a non-relaxable rule, 
in order to protect current and/or future adjacent residents from current and/or future business 
operators, please see Prior to Release Condition 1.c of the attached decision by SDAB. I believe Mayor 
Nenshi was involved in this case, and was concerned about the problems associated with having a 
business' sideyard operations happening within 4 feet of a residential backyard. 
  
Additionally, I think it bears mentioning that there is no mention of a fence, which would rightly be the 
responsibility of the business, and with a minimum height (2 metres?) and reference to it being 
constructed of appropriate material to shield neighbours. Again, you can reference SDAB2013-0137, PTR 
Condition 1.a. 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to be a part of the stakeholder consultation process.  Your team has done 
some excellent work in this regard. Let's hope that all parties' concerns are accounted for and heard by 
council on this matter. 
  
Cheers, 
Lori Losowy 
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